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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 8:20 AM
To: 'Mike'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request.

Good morning Mr. Radvak, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your comments to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 
 

Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
ssoto@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6010 
 
 
From: Mike [mailto:mradvak@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 7:10 PM 
To: Consumer Contact; Records Clerk 
Subject: Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request. 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I live in Seminole County, FL and feel that this rate increase request  
by Utilities, Inc, IF approved would be unduly burdening the citizens of  
Seminole County, FL. 
 
My desire is to record my request for a denial of this increase from  
Utilities, Inc. IF approved this will unfairly strap 70% of the  
potentially approved 80% increase on the residents in one county, my  
county, Seminole County, FL. 
 
This is not only unfair for all concerned who will be potentially  
affected by the rate increase by Utilities, Inc,  it is makes me wonder  
how the statute requiring a reasonable and not unfairly discriminatory  
amount to be placed upon the citizens in Seminole County, FL. 
 
Please consider my request to deny this approval of the rate increase  
request by Utilities, Inc,, Additionally,  please also reconsider the  
way in which the amounts, if approved, would be distributed throughout  
the affected areas. It is NOT fair NOR reasonable, nor lacking  
discrimination when one area would be shouldering 70% of the 80%  
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increase that is being considered at this juncture..........this is not  
right. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michael Radvak 
 
450 Longmeadow Lane 
 
Longwood, FL 32779 
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Sandra Soto

From: Mike <mradvak@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 7:05 PM
To: Records Clerk
Subject: Fwd: Utilities, Inc. FL Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request

 
To Whom It May Concern: 

I live in Seminole County, FL and feel that this rate increase request  
by Utilities, Inc, IF approved would be unduly burdening the citizens of  
Seminole County, FL. 
 
My desire is to record my request for a denial of this increase from  
Utilities, Inc. IF approved this will unfairly strap 70% of the  
potentially approved 80% increase on the residents in one county, my  
county, Seminole County, FL. 
 
This is not only unfair for all concerned who will be potentially  
affected by the rate increase by Utilities, Inc,  it is makes me wonder  
how the statute requiring a reasonable and not unfairly discriminatory  
amount to be placed upon the citizens in Seminole County, FL. 
 
Please consider my request to deny this approval of the rate increase  
request by Utilities, Inc,, Additionally,  please also reconsider the  
way in which the amounts, if approved, would be distributed throughout  
the affected areas. It is NOT fair NOR reasonable, nor lacking  
discrimination when one area would be shouldering 70% of the 80%  
increase that is being considered at this juncture..........this is not  
right. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michael Radvak 
 
450 Longmeadow Lane 
 
Longwood, FL 32779 
 
 




